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Winter Activities at Golf & Country Clubs

We are seeing a large increase in planned Winter Activities at golf and country clubs 
across Canada and we must remind our Broker network that any activity outside of golf 
must be disclosed and approved by insurers in advance.

Insurers have always been very clear on this and they define all winter activities as a 
“material change in risk”.  Without approval in advance golf courses may be leaving 
themselves exposed in the event of an incident on their property.

The increase in Slip & Fall lawsuits continues and in order to protect your golf 
customers please make sure that we are aware of all planned winter activities in 
advance.

For more on this important subject please watch the Golf News Now interview featuring 
Ashley Chinner, SVP & Director of Golf.  Here is the link:

https://golfnewsnow.ca/voices/industry-voices/video-chat-ashley-chinner-signature-risk-
on-golf-courses-consulting-insurers-before-proceeding-with-winter-activities/

We encourage you to share this link with your golf course customers and please reach 
our to your local Signature underwriter with any questions or concerns.

Stay safe,

James Grant
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